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Secretary (Heavy Industry), Sh. M.F. Farooqui reviews
performance and plans of BHEL

Sh. M.F. Farooqui, the new Secretary (Heavy Industry) visited BHEL's Corporate
Office at Siri Fort. Sh. B. Prasada Rao, CMD, BHEL and all functional Directors
welcomed the Secretary. The performance and future readiness of Bharat Heavy
Electricals Limited (BHEL) were reviewed by the Secretary. He was briefed about the
performance trends of the company, diversification plans, manufacturing and R&D
capability w.r.t new inititatives and strategies for growth, among others.
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